
 

To: Linda and the entire Living Skies Committee 

On behalf of the Town of Rosthern and Council, I would like to once again thank your group for choosing 

our little community to play host to your great event. We are extremely happy with how the entire thing 

unfolded, and are grateful for the legacies that you have left behind. The number of cache’s in our area 

will continue to draw in visitors to stop in at our local shops, and restaurants, and put our town on 

display. 

The Town of Rosthern is extremely grateful for the donation that the Living Skies group left behind, and 

we were not expecting it, as your group has already done so much for the community. The Town of 

Rosthern is currently in the process of completing a beautiful walking trail, and it has been unofficially 

decided to use this money to purchase, and place a bench along a natural pathway looking down over 

our water reservoir where there have been known to be nearly 100 species of birds and other wildlife 

living at any given time throughout the summer. 

Once again, we would like to thank your committee for the great job that you did with organizing, and 

implementing your event, we are extremely grateful for all you have left behind, and our community will 

benefit in several ways because of your visit.  

We hope to see you all back again! 

Sincerely, 

 

Andrew Crowe 

Recreation and Community Development Manager 

Town of Rosthern  


